PRIME ENGINEERING, INC.

Memo

DATE:

October 1, 2018

TO:

Sarah Porter

FROM:

Rich Rheaume

RE:

BARTLETT STREET DRIVEWAY

Later this week, we will be sending you revised plans.

- We noticed that the eastern limit of the BVW was not shown on the plans. This is being delineated in the field and will be added to the plans.
- 2 The riverfront area was not shown on the plans. We are adding it.
- The eastern limit of the BVW, which we are adding to the plans, will impact the originally proposed replication area. A revised replication area will be submitted this week.